INVITATION

Andrew Freris and Anabella Levin-Freris, the founders of the War Archive, and with the valuable help of the Panhellenic

Association of Airforce Veterans, have the honor to invite you to the official opening of the War Archive to take place on

Monday 17 December 2012, at 19.00
36 Mythymnis Street, Plateia Amerikis, TT 112-51. Tel 210-8676390

The opening ceremony will be attended, as our official guest, by Squadron leader RAF (rtd) Tony Iveson, 93 years old, and
one of the very few surviving Battle of Britain Spitfire pilots and. later on, a Lancaster bomber pilot of the famous 617
“Dambuster” Squadron. His Spitfire was shot down during the Battle of Britain, but he later participated actively in the
sinking of the battleship Tirpitz.

Tony Iveson will share with us his expericnces and memories of his unique wartime combat record.

Greek veteran pilots of the WWII have also been invited as guests for this opening.

Please, let us know if you will be attending this opening by the 10" December latest, by using the E-mail below, as space in
the Archive is limited.

afreris@netvigator.com




